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Winds and Rains 
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Winds and rains stormed through Holy Cross Village on Monday, June 20, 

leveling several trees and damaging others. Trees along 933 north of the campus 

entrance were blocking the highway for a while, and several trees around the 

property were damaged.  Pine trees in the Brothers' cemetery and in front of 

Schubert Villa were pulled from the ground and part of a locust tree fell on the roof 

of St. Joseph Place.   

At Schubert Villa the wooden structure over the patio, outside of the dining room, 

was blown to the ground.   
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Farewell 
 

 

Recently Fr. Mike Ausperk of Holy Family Parish in Stow, Ohio, and Archbishop 

Hoban High School Board Member hosted a Farewell Celebration for Br. 

Augustus and Br. Kenneth as they concluded their time in Ohio to move back to 

Ghana.  Celebrating with the Brothers were Br. Carlos Parrilla, Dr. Todd Sweda 

(President of Archbishop Hoban), Jason Dzik (Hoban Social Studies teacher), 

Apostles of Jesus Fr. Milton Kiocha (Tanzania), Apostles of Jesus Fr. Diamas 

Byrugaba (Uganda), Hoban Alum and Parent Cathy Reeves, Fr. Mike Ausperkôs 

mother Ginny Ausperk, Nick and Kristin Fortunato, Mary Lynn Silvestro, Fandira 

(Rwanda), Hyacinth (Rwanda), Terry and Alice Bedell.  Godôs blessings on the 

new Saint Andre High School in Ghana! 

  

 

 

 
Reflection 

 

 

Ghanaian Adrinka Symbol 
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Leadership Program 
Visits Columba Hall 

 
Eighty-Five students from 

Holy Cross Institutions in the 

NE quarter of the US spent 

four days at Notre Dame. A 

Columba Hall luncheon 

provided on opportunity, once 

again, for Brothers to keep in 

touch with the schools 


